STATEMENT BY THE COLLEGE OF LAW AND
AUSTRALIAN NATIONAL UNIVERSITY

Statement by The College of Law and The Auslralian National University

The Collage of Law and The Australlan National University jointly announce that they
have, without admissions, seltled their dispute in relation to the adoption of the name
ANU College of Law resulting from the re-organisation of the University’s legal teaching
and research disciplines, given The College of Law's name and irade marks.

The Universily has given underfakings to The College to avoid confusion including by
using the phrase ANU Legal Workshop exclusively for the University's graduale diploma
in legal practice program, always using the initials ANU to precede College as in "ANU
College of Law” and by establishing and malntaining a formal written Policy to give effect
to the undertakings.

The court proceedings between the parlles have been withdrawn with no order as lo

costs. No further comment will be provided.
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